
 

 

January

Newsletter 2023

Executive Committee
Updates

Welcome to the January monthly
newsletter! We hope you'll follow our
monthly updates to learn more about
what RTAM is doing for its members,
special events and workshops.
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More

 

  

Register for Croatia 2024
Opening Soon!

We're about to open registration for the
RTAM sponsored trip to Croatia in 2024.
Click the link to learn more about the
RTAM host and the trip!
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Hearing Life Presents,
Hearing Health in 2024

Join us the morning of January 17th as
Hearing Life brings a workshop on
hearing health and their company to our
members.

 

Sign
Up

 

Winnipeg Art Factory
Presents: Munch "the
scream"

Join us at 1pm on Wednesday January
10th as we get together and learn to
paint Munch's iconic painting "the
scream".

 

Sign
Up

 

Red Cross Presents: Friendly
Calls

The program matches people over the age of
18 with trained Red Cross volunteers who
connect with them regularly to check-in,
provide emotional support, encourage
healthy coping strategies, and suggest well-
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More

 

https://rtam.mb.ca/news-announcements/150-update-from-the-executive-committee-september-2023
https://www.rtam.mb.ca/news-announcements/151-executive-committee-newsletter-updates-october-2023
https://www.rtam.mb.ca/news-announcements/151-executive-committee-newsletter-updates-october-2023
https://www.rtam.mb.ca/news-announcements/166-executive-committee-updates-december-2024
https://www.rtam.mb.ca/news-announcements/165-retired-teachers-vacation-to-croatia-2024
https://www.rtam.mb.ca/events/seminars-webinars/hearing-health-presented-by-hearing-life
https://www.rtam.mb.ca/events/recreational-event/the-winnipeg-art-factory-presents-wine-and-paint-with-rtam-3
https://www.rtam.mb.ca/member-benefits/red-cross-friendly-calls
https://rtam.mb.ca/events/seminars-webinars/aging-in-place-with-sue-lantz


being resources and community connections
to other existing services.

The Red Cross is signing up volunteers to
help with the program or people in need of
the service.

Please book an appointment
before coming to the RTAM
office:

To help keep volunteers, staff and guests
safe, please book an appointment before
you visit the RTAM office.
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More

 

The ACC in Brandon is
looking for volunteers

Help a community college as a retired
teacher! Volunteers and paid
opportunities exist for those who are
interested!

 

Sign
Up

 

55+ Manitoba Games -
Curling in Brandon

The 55+ Manitoba Games are bringing
curling to Brandon this March and they're
looking for competitors and volunteers.

 

Sign
Up

 

RTAM Choir Pilot Project

RTAM is looking to move forward with a pilot
project to test the viability of a member
based choir.

When: February 7- April 24 2024
Venue: Westworth United Church, Lanark at
Grosvenor (River Heights, Winnipeg) 
Time: Wednesdays 1:30-3 pm

To sign up, please email info@rtam.mb.ca
and please answer the following questions
when you email us:

Your Name and Email
If there was a fee to cover the pianist,
director, rental and music, what would
you consider paying for a 3 month
program that meets weekly?
Knowing that Zoom now has specific
online platforms for singers, would you
be interested in joining remotely (if
you can't attend in person)?

 

https://www.rtam.mb.ca/news-announcements/168-please-book-an-appointment
https://www.rtam.mb.ca/news-announcements/162-acc-request-for-teachers-volunteers
https://www.rtam.mb.ca/news-announcements/154-manitoba-55-games-curling-in-brandon
mailto:info@rtam.mb.ca
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